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Thursday September 4th 2025 

 

Dear all, 

Welcome back to the start of the new term. We know it is a busy time and there is a 

lot to sort out for the new year school both at home and at school.  

Our family support worker Harriet will be absent next week and we know several of 

you need to see her.  

If you need help with something please call the office today to make a time to meet 

with one of the SMT on Friday September 5th. We can offer in person appointments 

at any time during the school day. These can be in person, over the phone or 

through Teams.   

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


